Dear Friend,
You may know that I’m a proud [select one: member, supporter, volunteer, member of the Board of Directors, etc.] of the Shenandoah National Park Trust.
This year, I’m taking on the SNP52 Hiking Challenge to get outside and give back to the park’s trails while I’m at it. Trails are an amazing resource for improving mental, physical, and emotional health, and I believe that we can make an impact 
Millions of people have found physical, mental, and emotional restoration on trails during the pandemic. Let’s return the favor and care for America’s magnificent trail system and ensure everyone in the U.S. can enjoy trails and natural areas.
Therefore, I ask that you join me in raising funds to support the Shenandoah National Park Trust to further its mission to protect and enhance the resources of SNP for ALL to enjoy – for this and future generations. 
Over the past 20 years, the Trust has donated over $7 million to Shenandoah National Park, supporting conservation, education, maintenance, and more in Virginia’s northern Blue Ridge Mountains. 
The funds raised from my campaign will support trail maintenance and other critical projects in the park. Thank you for your support of my campaign and Shenandoah National Park! Make your gift today at snptrust.org/donate or find my fundraiser at [insert social media handle or link].
Even a small donation will help me achieve my goal!
Thank you for your support!
 
Happy Hiking!
[Your Name]

